CITY OF KEMPNER
P. 0. BOX 660
KEMPNER, TX 76539

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CITY COUNCIL WILL CONVENE
IN A CALLED MEETING FOR A PUBLIC HEARING, MONDAY,
SEPTEMBER 11, 2017 AT 7:00 P.M., ON THE PROPOSED TAX RATE FOR
FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018, AND A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED
BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018 AT 7:15 P.M. IN COUNCIL
CHAMBERS, CITY HALL, 12288 US HWY 190, KEMPNER, TEXAS.

PUBLIC HEARING- PROPOSED TAX RATE
FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018

AGENDA
1. Call meeting to order 7:00 p.m.

2. Public Hearing regarding PROPOSED TAX RATE OF .235960 for
Fiscal Year 2017-2018.

3. Adjourn AT 7:14 PM,

PUBLIC HEARING — PROPOSED BUDGET
FISCAL YEAR 2017-2018

AGENDA
1. Call meeting to order 7:15 P.M.
2. Public Hearing regarding PROPOSED BUDGET for Fiscal Year 2017-2018.

3. Adjourn.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

I CERTIFY THAT THE ABOVE NOTICE OF MEETING WAS POSTED ON THE
BULLETIN BOARD AT KEMPNER CITY HALL, KEMPNER, TEXAS ON THIS
THE 9TH DAY OF SEPTEMBER, 2017 BEFORE 4:00 P.M.

Lisa Campanella
Lisa Campanella, City Secretary




STATE OF TEXAS *
COUNTY OF LAMPASAS *
CITY OF KEMPNER *

BE IT REMEMBERED that on September 11, 2017, the City Council met in a called meeting
for a public hearing on the proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2017-2018 and the proposed Tax
Rate for the same period. The following members were present: Mayor Carolyn Crane; Council
Members Clifton Morse, Bob Crane, and David Richardson. Council Members Robert
McKinnon and Melba Vandeveer were absent.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM and the following business was transacted:

Mayor Carolyn Crane opened the Public Hearing in reference to the Proposed Tax Rate for the
Fiscal Year 2017-2018. There were no questions or citizens present and no discussion was held.

Council Member Crane made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing on the Proposed Tax Rate.
Council Member Clifton Morse seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Mayor Crane adjourned the Public Hearing on the Proposed Tax Rate at 7:14 PM,
Mayor Crane opened the Public Hearing in reference to the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year
2017/2018 in the amount of .235960 per $100 valuation, There were no citizens present and no

discussion was held.

Council member Bob Crane made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing. Council member
David Richardson seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Mayor Crane adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:30 PM.
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Lisa Campanella Clty Semetary | Carolyn Crane, Mayor




